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Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Stavroula Voutsiotis 
[stav_voutsiotis@live.ca]

Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 2:42 PM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 16, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Stavroula Voutsiotis 
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Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Patsy Zilliox [foreverlab3
@roadrunner.com]

Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 7:41 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 16, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Patsy Zilliox 
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Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Tiffany Zelek [tiffanyz89@hotmail.com]
Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 4:42 PM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 16, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Tiffany Zelek 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Petya Zehirva [petia_zehirova@abv.bg]
Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 3:43 PM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 16, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Petya Zehirva 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Dawn Zegledi 
[stangchick4life@yahoo.com]

Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 5:11 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 16, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dawn Zegledi 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Renato Ortiz de Zeballos 
[rmodzy@gmail.com]

Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 7:12 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 16, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Renato Ortiz de Zeballos 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of margit zäuner [beagle1960
@googlemail.com]

Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 10:12 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 16, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

margit zäuner 
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Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of laurie Zaslove [redfox36@yahoo.com]
Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 10:13 PM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 17, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

laurie Zaslove 
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Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Bahiyyih Zareian 
[bahiyyih@rogers.com]

Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 10:42 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 16, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

Fear God; Be compassionate;  Respect the Seals' space & peace. 

 

It was sickening to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Bahiyyih Zareian 
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Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Skootz Zaragoza 
[crimsonspiritwp@outlook.com]

Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 10:43 PM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 17, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Skootz Zaragoza 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Deborah Zanewick 
[zanes@rogers.com]

Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 10:13 PM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 17, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Deborah Zanewick 
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Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Deborah Zanewick 
[zanes@rogers.com]

Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 10:13 PM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 17, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Deborah Zanewick 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Margie Zamora 
[margarmzam@gmail.com]

Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 8:42 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 16, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Margie Zamora 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Eleonora Zagar 
[eleonora.zagar@gmail.com]

Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 11:43 PM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 17, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Eleonora Zagar 
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Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Shelley York [shell_ann_99
@yahoo.com]

Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 5:43 PM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 16, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Shelley York 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Nadezhda Yanul 
[yanul_nadya@mail.ru]

Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 9:12 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 16, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Nadezhda Yanul 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Serra Yakuppur [serra333
@hotmail.com]

Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 5:42 PM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 16, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Serra Yakuppur 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Joanne Yadao [summerj98
@hotmail.com]

Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 11:12 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 16, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Joanne Yadao 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Anthea Wyman [moonshine_104
@hotmail.com]

Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 1:42 PM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 16, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Anthea Wyman 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Simone Wunderlich [panthera_leo37
@web.de]

Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 10:13 PM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 17, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Simone Wunderlich 
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Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Amber Wu [t280525@gmail.com]
Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 6:42 PM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 16, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Amber Wu 
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Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Samantha Wright [swright275
@gmail.com]

Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 7:42 PM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 16, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Samantha Wright 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of linda wouters [lindabacil@live.be]
Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 5:11 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 16, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

linda wouters 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Krystelle Wood 
[krystelle@blueyonder.co.uk]

Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 11:42 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 16, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Krystelle Wood 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Katharina Wittig [katiw2003@aol.com]
Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 2:12 PM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 16, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Katharina Wittig 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of erin wise [erinwise560@yahoo.co.uk]
Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 12:12 PM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 16, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

erin wise 
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Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Lauryn Wise 
[laurynwise@hotmail.co.uk]

Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 7:41 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 16, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Lauryn Wise 
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Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Timothy Wirth 
[luckyandlibby@gmail.com]

Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 10:11 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 16, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Timothy Wirth 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Michelle Winters 
[malfwinters@hotmail.com]

Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 2:42 PM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 16, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Michelle Winters 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Mary Windhorst [mwindhorst@aol.com]
Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 10:13 PM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 17, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mary Windhorst 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Andrea Wilson [geo@ix.netcom.com]
Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 3:12 PM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 16, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Andrea Wilson 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Kelly Wilson [kellylouise6985
@gmail.com]

Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 8:11 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

 

Feb 16, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kelly Wilson 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Verna Wilson [verna444@att.net]
Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 11:42 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 16, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Verna Wilson 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of sheila williams [sheilawilliams47
@hotmail.co.uk]

Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 1:44 PM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 16, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

sheila williams 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Betty Williams [bettyw1925
@gmail.com]

Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 9:42 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 16, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Betty Williams 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Betty Williams [bettyw1925
@gmail.com]

Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 10:11 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 16, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Betty Williams 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Donna Wilkinson 
[donna.wilkinson@hotmail.com]

Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 1:12 PM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 16, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Donna Wilkinson 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of William Higgins [wwwhhh4@gmail.com]
Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 11:12 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 16, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

William Higgins 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Shauna Whitson 
[swhitson@packagingcorp.com]

Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 11:42 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 16, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive manimals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Shauna Whitson 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of William White 
[companyresponder@gmail.com]

Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 7:12 PM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 16, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

William White 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Sara Wersinger [chancesr09@aol.com]
Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 1:43 PM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 16, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sara Wersinger 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Imara Welfing 
[imarawelfing@hotmail.com]

Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 6:41 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 16, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Imara Welfing 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of James Weissenburger 
[jweissenburger@hotmail.com]

Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 5:12 PM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 16, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

James Weissenburger 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Russ Weissenburger [russweiss1
@cox.net]

Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 4:43 PM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 16, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Russ Weissenburger 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Milt Weisman 
[milt.weisman@gmail.com]

Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 10:41 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 16, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Milt Weisman 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Zairê de Fatima Weisheimer 
[zaire.estrela@gmail.com]

Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 6:43 PM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 16, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Zairê de Fatima Weisheimer 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Zairê de Fatima Weisheimer 
[zaire.estrela@gmail.com]

Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 8:11 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 16, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Zairê de Fatima Weisheimer 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Loretta Weber 
[duchiapple@netzero.net]

Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 2:12 PM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 16, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Loretta Weber 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Kathrin Weber [kw.kathrin-
weber@arcor.de]

Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 6:41 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 16, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kathrin Weber 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Courtney Watson 
[courtneywatson@hotmail.com]

Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 4:12 PM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 16, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Courtney Watson 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Shizuka Watahiki 
[angelashizuka@hotmail.com]

Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 3:43 PM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 16, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Shizuka Watahiki 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Debra Warburton [dlvj57
@yahoo.com.au]

Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 5:11 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 16, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Debra Warburton 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Jeff Walton [jeff.walton@yahoo.com]
Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 11:12 PM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 17, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jeff Walton 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Jeff Walton [jeff.walton@yahoo.com]
Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 11:12 PM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 17, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jeff Walton 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Mike Walter [nblank123@gmail.com]
Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 5:12 PM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 16, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mike Walter 
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Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Emily Walsh [emily.walsh@yahoo.com]
Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 8:12 PM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 16, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Emily Walsh 
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Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of julia waller [polan@tiscali.co.uk]
Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 7:42 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 16, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

julia waller 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Amelia Walker [a_stiers428
@hotmail.com]

Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 2:42 PM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 16, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Amelia Walker 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Carol Walker [caleew@hotmail.com]
Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 9:11 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 16, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Carol Walker 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Angela Walker [walkerangela354
@gmail.com]

Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 1:12 PM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 16, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Angela Walker 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Laura Wake [laurawake@hotmail.com]
Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 9:42 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 16, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was saddened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Laura Wake 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Shae Waits [shaewaits@yahoo.com]
Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 8:42 PM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 16, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Shae Waits 

 

 



1

Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of patricia wagner [wagner-patricia@t-
online.de]

Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 5:11 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 16, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

patricia wagner 
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Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of W.K. A. [lat22long157@yahoo.com]
Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 7:13 PM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 16, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

W.K. A. 
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Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of Katie Vowles 
[kt_vowles@hotmail.co.uk]

Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 9:12 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 16, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Katie Vowles 
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Yanez, David

From: Advocate [advocate@animalactivist.com] on behalf of angelika zintel [angelika.zintel@t-
online.de]

Sent: Sunday, February 16, 2014 5:41 AM
To: CLK City Clerk
Subject: Please Protect Seals by Supporting the Winter Closure of Casa Beach!

 

Feb 16, 2014 

 

City Clerk 

 

Dear Clerk, 

 

I was sickened to learn that seal families are being harassed by beachgoers as these highly 

sensitive animals seek a safe haven on Casa Beach during pupping season. Last year, despite 

protective barriers, residents were caught on video viciously harassing the animals--some of 

whom were apparently pregnant. These animals are just trying to survive and raise their 

families! Humans have razed wild coastal habitats and there are plenty of recreational beach 

areas available, so seal rookeries should be protected. 

 

Please vote in support of the proposed resolution to prohibit public access to Casa Beach 

annually from December 15 to May 15. 

Banning these events would be good for animals as well as California's fragile ecosystems, 

and I respectfully ask you to implement a ban. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

angelika zintel 

 

 


